SCCTM News October 27, 2019

Voting for SCCTM Officers Is Open

Voting for SCCTM officers is open. Candidate information can be found via a link on our homepage at http://scctm.org or by following this direct link: https://scctm.wildapricot.org/page-1860367

The ballot for voting can be found via a link on our home page, or by following this direct link: https://scctm.wildapricot.org/Sys/Poll/10088

SCCTM Newsletter

Find the President's Message, conference information, and more in the November 2019 Newsletter via this link: or on the SCCTM webpage: http://www.scctm.org.

Conference News

Our upcoming math conference is in Greenville, SC November 14 - 15, 2019. The direct link for registering online is: https://scctm.wildapricot.org/event-3237402

You will find hotel information as well as the speaker proposal information here: scctm.org

Be sure that each participant has an SCCTM account on line. If they have attended a conference or have been a member in the past, they would have an account with SCCTM already.

Please have previous members or attendees, use the same email address that they used in the past. That is their user name. If they set up another account, they will get duplicate billing from the automatic system.

Payment should be left pending for purchase orders and checks that are being mailed in. If an attendee wishes to register as a member, they will need to join first. Membership payments may also be left pending. If they are already registered as a member, then they have an account.

If you need to get in touch personally with questions about registration, membership, or presenting at an SCCTM Conference contact Cindy Parker at the email address below.

director@scctmconference.org or leave a voice mail: 803-720-9148

Conference Program Formats

:The conference program is available as a flipbook, a PDF file of the

Conference Program (Flipbook)
Conference Program(PDF)
Mini Program

Conference T-Shirt Orders

There weren't enough shirts ordered for shipping to the conference. A new order form has been set up for t-shirts to be mailed to individuals at their homes. If you do a group order with other interested math minded folks, your mailing fee will be less overall. Click on the link to order:

https://www.customink.com/g/

To be voted on during our Annual Business Meeting

At its April 27 meeting, the board voted to amend the bylaws to allow the president-elect to serve one year, followed by a two-year stint as president and a one-year term as past president. For this to happen, the board will need to amend our constitution, present it to the members at the conference and garner a 2/3 majority of those members attending our annual business meeting.

The change in the president's term would restructure the board whereby every year it would include either a president elect OR a past president. Currently, the Constitution states that both positions shall be on the board. Because the offices of president-elect and past president will rotate every year, it will be necessary to change the words "shall be" to "may include".

Currently, the constitution reads as follows:

Article IV. Officers Section 1. The officers shall be President, President-Elect, the immediate Past-President, Secretary, Treasurer, VicePresident for Elementary Teachers, Vice-President for Middle School Teachers, Vice-President for High School Teachers, Vice President for Post-Secondary Teachers, Vice-President at Large, and National Council of Teachers of Mathematics Representative.

It has been recommended to be amended as follows:

Article IV. Officers Section 1. The officers may include President, PresidentElect, the immediate Past-President, Secretary, Treasurer, Vice-President for Elementary Teachers, Vice-President for Middle School Teachers, Vice-President for High School Teachers, Vice-President for Post-Secondary Teachers, Vice-President at Large, and National Council of Teachers of Mathematics Representative.